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To: The Stefaniks <stefaniks@gmail.com>, Rick Stefanik <rmstefanik@gmail.com>
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Dear Mr. and Mrs. Stefanik,

 

After reviewing today’s incident with our administration team and reviewing the number of conduct infractions that 
has had already this school year, we are extending  suspension through Monday, September 18.   will have
access to his schoolwork via the Portal during his suspension.

 

Thank you,

 

Miryah L. Walters

 

Miryah L. Walters
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